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HOA NEWS 

10/20 to 10/26/23 

OCTOBER 27th - For Game Night, we'll again host the fun team dice game, BUNCO, at 7PM 

in the Auditorium. There is no cost to play and it’s lots of fun. Bring a beverage a snack and a 

friend or two! 

OCTOBER 28th - It’s time to bring out the goblins and witches to adorn your golf cart for the 

Shuffleboard sponsored Halloween Golf Cart Parade. Come the clubhouse by 6:15pm to join 

the parade that starts at 6:30pm. See the park newsletter for more information.  

OCTOBER 29th - Sunday Breakfast at the Grille had been CANCELLED. We plan to 

resume in January. 

OCTOBER 29th - At 4PM, in the Lounge, we'll hold a Welcome Reception for new park 

residents. We haven't had a reception for quite a while so we invite any folks who may have 

moved here a while ago but missed out on a welcome, to join us on the 28th. If you have a new, 

or “new-ish” neighbor, please let them know! 

NOVEMBER 2nd - HOA GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING – The next HOA General 

Membership Meeting will be on THURSDAY, November 2nd at 7:00 PM in the Auditorium. 

NOVEMBER 4th - It’s time to show off your crafting skills and clean out the closet. Our Fall 

Craft Fair & Flea Market will be held from 9am to 2pm, Saturday 11/4. There are still a few 

tables left so reserve now. Tables are $20. Don’t want to have your own table? Crafts, tag sale 

items and baked goods can be donated to sell at the HOA table. Set-up and donation drop-off 

will be on Friday evening, 11/3.  Call Fran at 860-982-1238 or Nadine at 203-981-7009 to 

reserve your table or with questions. 

NOVEMBER 10TH – The November Friday Movie Night will start at 7pm. Watch for details 

on the movie to be shown. Soda, Popcorn and Movie Candy will be on sale before and during the 

movie. Bring a comfy cushion or chair if you want to. 

NOVEMBER 11th – Our first “Friendsgiving” Pot Luck Luncheon will be held from 11:30am 

to 2pm in the Auditorium. Guests are asked to pitch in $5 to cover the cost of the turkey and 

ham, and to bring a side dish to share. The HOA will provide beverages. Signup times to be 

posted next week. 

HOA GRILLE DAYS – HOA Grille Days are Mondays and Tuesdays. Unfortunately, the 

pool has been closed on Monday and Tuesday for the past 2 weeks. However, the Grille has been 

and will continue to open as scheduled regardless of pool status or weather. Come see us! 

STAYING UP-TO-DATE – Click on www.spanishlakesgolfhoa.com  to get the latest HOA 

news, review HOA minutes (also in the HOA binder in the clubhouse), see the park newsletter, 

access a variety of reference documents and more. Communicate with friends and neighbors on 

the Spanish Lakes Golf Village HOA Facebook page. 

http://www.spanishlakesgolfhoa.com/

